
CIVIL CONTRACTORS I Breaking new ground.

Water Service Interruption Notice

Please be advised the Knappett Industries will be performing water system 
modifications in your service area on Tuesday August 27,2019.

This scheduled work will require interruption of your water service from
9:00a.m. - 6:00p.m.

Please ensure that all automatic equipment, electrical or otherwise, is 
suitably protected for the shutdown. For your device protection we suggest 
you shut off the electrical breaker for the hot water tank until water pressure 
returns to normal. If you have a natural gas hot water tank, a protection 
system for the unit is already in place and shutting off the unit is not 
necessary.

Once service is restored you may notice air in the system, or a slight colour 
to the water, if this is the case please run your tap for 5-10 minutes or until 
water is clear and all the air has been expelled.

Your cooperation and patience is greatly appreciated.

Best Regards,

Robert Anderson 
Project Superintendent 
Knappett Industries (2006) ]Ltd. 
(250) 390-3022


